
 

 
 

 
           
           
 
        Circular No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2020/50                                                                           November 25, 2020 

Restoration of Trading Rights of M/s. Royal Securities (Pvt.) Limited 

 
Further to our Circular No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2020/09 dated March 2, 2020 whereby it was informed that trading 
rights of M/s. Royal Securities (Pvt.) Limited were suspended as per directive of the Securities and Exchange 
Commission of Pakistan (SECP). 
 
All market participants are hereby informed that the SECP as per its directive dated November 25, 2020 has removed 
the suspension of trading rights of M/s. Royal Securities (Pvt.) Limited with immediate effect upon removal of cause 
of suspension.    
 
In view of the above, the trading rights of M/s. Royal Securities (Pvt.) Limited have been restored with immediate effect. 
 
The above may be noted for information and record purposes.   
 
For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 111-11-
PMEX (7639) or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Syed Mumtaz Ali 

Chief Regulatory Officer (Acting) 
 
Copy to: 

 
1. Concerned TRE Certificate Holder 
2. The Executive Director / HOD, Broker Compliance Department SECP 
3. The Director / HOD, PRDD (SMD) SECP 
4. The Chief Executive Officer, PSX 
5. The Chief Executive Officer, NCCPL 
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